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This bill is very unfair. Many families are struggling just to pay bills and feed their 

families. This I believe is government overreach. You can spend money more wisely 

and save enough the avoid the necessity of taxing citizens above and beyond 

common sense costs. You need to make choices that work for Oregonians. This bill 

is not good for your constituents. You risk being voted out because of poor policies 

and unfair taxes. Beware we’re watching you.  


